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	Zonta International has just announced the Amelia Earhart Fellowship for 2004-2005.
District 24 congratulates the three winners from Australia. They are
· Bianca Capra who is undertaking postgraduate studies in Hypersonics at the University of Queensland; 
· Terese Suvorovs who is undertaking postgraduate studies in Mechanical and Space Engineering at the University of Queensland; and 
· Liling Yan who is doing postgraduate studies at the University of Sydney in the field of materials science and engineering.
All three women are working towards their PhD in their respective field and we wish them all the best for their studies.
Arrangements will be made to present each of these winners with their Certificate and Wing Pin at a forthcoming Zonta function. 



